
Monday morning saw all 
our pupils return to 

school for the very first 
time in 2021. 

There was lots of  

excitement, as well as a 
few nerves-and that was 

just the staff!! 

It was so lovely to see 
all the smiling faces  

that we have missed so 
much.  

Some of our parents and  

carers had the biggest 
smiles of all!! 

It was magical to see 
friends once again and 

feeling as though we are 
on the road to ‘normal’ 

life once again. 

It’s been a long journey 
and we still have some 
way to go but we are  

going to continue to do 
our best to get there, 

safely. 

Thank you to everyone 
for trying so hard to  

follow all our Covid safe 
procedures.   

Your  

co-operation is much  

appreciated. 

 

We wanted to share 
with you photos of the 

children, in their classes. 

It really is good to be 
back! 
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The children in  

Mr Gillie’s class have 
been out in the school 

garden and the 
grounds searching for   

Invertebrates, 

as part of their work 
in Science. 

Lovely to see the  

daffodils in flower 
too! 



We have spaces in Year 2 and Reception, please 
email office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

You may apply now for places in Reception Sept. 2021 

As much as we love seeing the children bring fruit for their packed lunch, if you are 
sending in grapes for them can you remember to cut them in half please due to them 

being a choking hazard.  Thank you! 

We still need you to email any birthday photos, achievement photos, good news  
etc that you would like to share on the blog.  Due to bubbles and social  

distancing rules nobody in school will be able to do this job yet. 
Please email to blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk by 10am Thursdays  

Thank you! 



Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites  

bringing you the most up to date news regarding our 
parish communities which will be updated on a daily  

basis.  These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

On our websites you will find information relating to 
times that churches will be open, booking a place for 
Mass and the initiatives that we will be undertaking to 
try and keep in touch with parishioners.   

Additionally we have a Facebook Page:  

St Aidan’s and St Bernadette’s Community Page  

which you can join.  
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